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Media Release 
 

 

6 May 2010 

Traffic study for Huskisson 
 

Shoalhaven City Council has appointed traffic and transport consultants Greg Tucker & Associates 
(GTA) to carry out the Huskisson Traffic Study. 

Detailed traffic surveys have now been completed and the traffic study which Council expects to be 
completed between May and August 2010. The study will include an investigation into the feasibility of 
providing a bypass of the town centre as well as investigations of various options for town centre traffic 
and pedestrian upgrades. 

Strategic planning data projections and traffic modelling techniques will be used to forecast future traffic 
conditions. 

Following the initial Traffic Study, more detailed environmental and cultural studies may need to follow if 
Council resolves to proceed with the planning of the bypass after considering the outcome of the Traffic 
Study. 

The community is invited to provide comment at an early stage in the study by advising Council of any 
ideas they may have for various town centre upgrade treatments which could be investigated as part of 
the study. 

If there is any particular pedestrian or traffic treatment people want specifically considered for the town 
centre as part of the study then these suggestions will be considered.  

If you would like to put your suggestions forward for the Huskisson town centre study Council will 
consider any written submissions made up to 4pm on Wednesday 26 May 2010. 

You can also make a submission in writing to the General Manager (attention Huskisson Traffic Study) 
PO Box 42 Nowra NSW 2541. 

If you need further information about the Huskisson Traffic Study, please contact Council’s Traffic & 
Transport Manager on (02) 4229 3312. 
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